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**Howard Timber Sale Postponed**  

 
This is to notify you that the BLM Medford District is postponing the Howard 
Timber Sale scheduled for September 18, 2014. The sale is now scheduled to be 
offered on October 23, 2014. 
 
A revised prospectus will be issued prior to the October auction. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this notice please contact John Bergin at 541-
618-2265. 
 
 
 

 
 


